
 
 

 

 

 

August 26, 2020 

 

 

Northeast Water Purification Plant Expansion Project Update  

Regarding Hurricane Laura Preparation 
 

The team has been working with contractors for the last two days to prepare for Hurricane 

Laura.  The following steps are being taken: 

- All cranes are being lowered 

- Barges on Lake Houston are being secured 

- All pumps and drainage readied 

- Loose materials are being secured 

- All drainage along the pipeline corridor have been checked to make sure there are no 

blockage issues 

 

Please stay safe! 

 

Please feel free to contact us at 281-520-3777 or newppexpansion@gmail.com with any 

questions or comments. 
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